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Working Toward A Workforce 
System

As the U.S. faces the worst economic crisis in decades, New York 

City is set to receive about $70 million in federal stimulus money 

for job training and employment services. This Off the CUF 

commentary evaluates the city's plans for the money and 

concludes that the influx of federal dollars could serve as the 

catalyst for positive changes to New York's workforce system that 

could reverberate long after the recession ends.

by David Jason Fischer

Click here to read the full commentary (PDF).
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